
APPROVED 

Stewardship/Evangelization Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

April 5, 2016 at 7:00 pm Room 201 

 

Attending 

X Mike Mervilde 
MMervilde@aol.com  

X Dan Wagnitz 
Dwagnitz4@new.rr.com  

X  Joann Vaile 
Joann.Vaile@new.rr.com 

E Betty Maher 
Betmah68@gmail.com 

X Don Schneider 
dyndon@tds.net 

E Pamela Roberts 
paynrsged@new.rr.com 

X  Darlene Sterckx 
Darlene.sterckx@sbcglobal.net 

X Leonard Aiello 
LeonardAiello70@yahoo.com  

   

       
E = Excused U = Unexcused  X = Attended  

 

Recorder:   Darlene Sterckx 

Opening Prayer:  Deacon Mike Mervilde 

Approval of Minutes:  

Mission Statement 
The Mission of the Evangelization/Stewardship Commission of Annunciation B.V. M., St. Joseph, St. Jude and St. 

Patrick parishes is to instill in people, “The Catholic Way of Life”.   

 

Agenda Item Discussion 

New Members Welcome Leonard Aiello.  He is a new representative for the 

Annunciation parish 

Report from Parish Council Nothing to report from the Parish Council 

Grant We have not heard anything on the grant 

Mardi Gas/ Winter Fest Next year’s Winter Fest will be held on February 28
th

.  We thought 

this year’s event went well.   

Easter Post Card We discussed the issue with the last minute rewrites.  Need to pay 

closer attentions to the changes.   

Stewardship Ministry Drive Introduction to the Stewardship Ministry Drive was completed last 

Sunday by the priests/deacon.  All masses are covered with the 

speakers.  The speakers will need to go to the sacristy to let the 

priest know they are the speaker and confirm the time they are to 

complete their speech. The letter and forms were mailed the week 

of April 4
th. 

 Laurie will send 100 forms to each parish for 

perishers to use if needed.  Jennifer was contacted to put a note 

with the announcement to reminder the priest/deacon to complete 

a prayer on the commitment Sunday.  Jennifer will also find a 

prayer. Thank you cards have been drafted. 

Commission Report to 

Parish Council 

We are sending our Thank You cards the beginning of May to all 

the members who completed a Stewardship Ministry Drive form.  

Laurie will receive a spreadsheet of everyone who completed a 

form.  Laurie is to send the spreadsheet to all committee 

/commission leaders.  We are asking that all leaders contact 

everyone who completed a form. 

 

Next Meeting:  May 3, 2016 

Next Month Prayer Leader:  
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